
Feagin Mill Middle School 
 Sports Physicals 

June 5, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Athletics is at the top of the list for numerous students at Feagin Mill. Because of the changes due 
to COVID 19, physical information and interest meetings for Athletics did not take place.  If your 
student wants to participate in athletics at Feagin Mill Middle School a physical must be completed 
first.  You are welcome to have the physical completed by your personal physician.  Once the 
physical is completed, upload the document to DragonFlyMax.  (Found on FMMS website under 
Athletics).  Make sure to use the new updated physical form.  IF STUDENTS ARE TRYING OUT 
FOR FOOTBALL, SOFTBALL, AND COMPETITION CHEER A PHYSICAL MUST BE 
COMPLETED BY JULY 6. 
 
TRYOUTS BEGIN JULY 13. 
 
When registering on DragonFlyMax please make sure to complete all forms required under 2020-
2021 tab. Use the code provided with our physical information on our website. A 90% completion 
will obtain approval.  Upon approval, upload the physical to DragonFly. (You may take a picture)  
Please understand that approval may not be instantaneous.  Allow at least 24 hours. Physicals and 
medical information must be on file in order for a student to participate.   
 
If you are not able to obtain a physical at a local physician’s office opportunities are available to 
have a physical within our school system. DragonFlyMax information completed by June 21.  Pre-
screener takes place June 23 (Height, Weight, Vision, Blood Pressure, etc.).  Location FMMS 
Gym.  Time: 8:00 AM. Actual Physical date is to be determined in July.  Cost is $10. 
 
Tryouts, Workouts, and Schedule information may be found on our Facebook Page, Twitter 
(FMMS Athletics), or FMMS website.   
 
If your child is interested in Football, Competition and Game Squad Cheer, and Softball complete 
the electronic questionnaire provided by the link on our website and Facebook page.  
 
Please be patient as we all go through this trying time together.  Our main concern is safety of the 
student athletes, coaches, and parents.  Working together is a must.  If you have questions please 
email robbie.mcduffie@hcbe.net or call 478-453-0430. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your student athlete this year!  Go Wolves!!  
Back the Pack!!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robbie McDuffie, Ed.D. 
Athletic Director 
Feagin Mill Middle School 


